
GULG NEWS 
WHAT DOES GUNNEDAH URBAN LANDCARE GROUP DO IN 

OUR COMMUNITY: 

We work on public land throughout Gunnedah. We...  

 plant and maintain trees, 

 control noxious weeds, 

 repair degraded sites eg Cushans Reserve, Pensioners Hill 

and along the Namoi River, 

 install public amenities eg picnic tables, 

 provide nest boxes and habitat for local native animals, 

 are an advocate for local wildlife and open spaces, 

 hold events to educate the community about the local envi-

ronment and how to better look after it, 

 work cooperatively with Gunnedah Shire Council and other 

community groups, 

 source funding to improve open spaces, and 

 work with local aboriginal groups on cultural heritage      

projects. 

Trees for Bees Planting at Pensioners Hill—May 2024 
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UPCOMING EVENTS: 

July Monthly Meeting: 

Gunnedah Services and  

Bowling Club  

2nd July 6pm 

(interested people welcome) 

24th August—Tim Curran     

Native species fire tolerance 

and protecting habitat with 

controlled burning 

Porcupine Reserve 

10.30am (bbq following) 

This event is open to anyone, for 

more information contact George 

Truman 

  Make sure you 
follow us on  

Facebook  

 

https://www.facebook.com/GunnedahUrbanLandcareGroup
https://www.facebook.com/GunnedahUrbanLandcareGroup/


COMMUNITY GARDEN  What's happening this month— we are busy 

planting winter vegetables and  preparing compost for spring plantings. 

Would you like to come and join us. We meet each Wednesday at 

9.30am and work through till 11am, finishing with morning tea.  Access 

is via TAFE. Turn in main entrance, follow to end, turn left and you’ll 

see us down in the left under the blue shade sail. 

Email: gulg2380@gmail.com 

Chairperson: George Truman 

0427 505040 

Secretary: Wendy Carpenter 

0428 421633 

Pensioners Hill: Owen Hasler 

0429 686373 

Porcupine Reserve:            

Mark Kesby 0428 429244 

Mullibah and Cushans          

Reserve: Rod Browne 

0427 007826 

Community Garden: Wendy   

Carpenter 0428 421633 

Koalas and Wildlife Conserva-

tion: Martine Moran 

0477 797293 

  

LOOKING FOR SOMEWHERE TO HAVE A 

PICNIC AND ENJOY WONDERFUL VIEWS 

OF GUNNEDAH AND SURROUNDS—

HEAD UP TO PENSIONERS HILL—Lloyd 

Road Gunnedah 

Pensioners Hill is a natural area that GULG, Gunnedah 

West Rotary and Gunnedah Council have been                

rehabilitating—once a barren hill it has been transformed 

into a wonderful open space area—which has bbq areas, 

covered picnic tables, walking tracks, sculptures and 

seating scattered through out this bushland reserve —

with our latest improvement the recently constructed  

children’s playground, which makes this spot a great    

location for a family picnic. 

Community Garden members hard at work 

WOULD YOU LIKE TO BECOME A MEMBER: 

Contact one of our members to find out 

more about what we do and how you can 

get involved. 

https://www.facebook.com/GunnedahUrbanLandcareGroup

